From: Kreckel, Brendan D

To: Moncure, Halliday
Subject: Additional potential problem WC4WF
Date: Friday, November 13, 2020 11:25:28 AM

Good morning,

I just read another comment that pointed out that the program might be impossible to complete if we
determine that the authorizing statute requires Working Cars to end on June 30, 2022.

Participants are required to make 24 months of payments to graduate from the program. 24 months
from today is past June 30, 2022.

[ am going to continue through the comments. I still have to get through MEJ’s comments which
may present additional concerns.

Brendan

Brendan Kreckel, A.A.G.
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